Volunteers Needed for DCHS Spay Day! (Posted 10/17/2017)

Dane County Humane Society will be hosting a "Spay Day" (low cost spay/neuter clinic) for community and owned cats on October 28th and will need lots of volunteers! Duties can include:  check-in, helping with physical exams, transporting cats in carriers to designated kennels, recovery, instrument cleaning and pack making, and help with discharging cats (carrying them in carriers from AMS to front of building).

Help is needed between 7 a.m. and 5 p.m, although shift length can vary and be 2-4 hours depending on what times would work best for your schedule (although you are welcome to stay longer if possible!).  Depending on which different job you are assigned, the start time will vary.

Please let Dr. Olivia Swailes (UW Shelter Medicine Intern) know if you are interested in helping out by emailing her at oswailes@wisc.edu.
*IMPORTANT* - include any relevant experience and what your availability looks like for that day! Dr. Swailes will try to put PVA members in more medically oriented positions, but please be aware that depending on the amount of interest and where the greatest need is, you may not have the position of your choice.  Never fear, there will be more Spay Days in the coming months, and any and all help is appreciated!

